
From: Brian Mann  
Sent: Monday, November 3, 2014 2:51 PM 
To: michelle.honcharik@nrc.gov; Slough, Robert A, PE (robert.slough@luminant.com) 
<robert.slough@luminant.com> 
Subject: Draft industry guidance on nonconservative Technical Specifications for discussion at the 
November 13 TSTF/NRC meeting 
 
At the September 24-25 TSTF/NRC meeting on nonconservative Technical 
Specifications (NCTS), the TSTF agreed to provide a draft of the guidance document to 
the NRC by November 3.  The draft is attached. 
 
Please keep in mind that this is an early draft created by the PWROG/BWROG task 
team which has not undergone industry review.   The purpose of the draft is provide an 
opportunity for the NRC to provide feedback on the draft before it is sent to the industry. 
 
At the September meeting, the TSTF provided the following schedule: 

• November 3 - Task team draft provided to NRC 
• November 13 - NRC and TSTF to discuss task team draft at the scheduled 

TSTF/NRC meeting 
• November 30 - Draft with addressed NRC comments distributed to PWROG & 

BWROG Licensing Committees and NEI LATF. 
• December - Draft is discussed at BWROG and PWROG Licensing Committee 

meetings. 
• December 31 - Draft with industry comments resolved provided to NEI 
• 1Q2015 - NEI follows their process for requesting endorsement of guidance by 

NRC 
 
We look forward to discussing the draft with you at the TSTF / NRC public meeting. 
 
Brian 
 
Brian D. Mann 
Vice President of Industry Programs 
EXCEL Services Corporation 
Direct  (240) 880-0490 
Main    (301) 984-4400 
Mobile (804) 339-7034 
E-mail: brian.mann@excelservices.com 
Web: www.excelservices.com 
Web: www.nukapedia.com 
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